
 
 

 

 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Resident & Family Update 

No Visitations & Tours Extended 

Effective September 2, 2020 

 

The Plaza Assisted Living has always adhered to recommended health and safety standards to 

protect our Residents, their Families, our Team Members and Vendor Partners. Our six 

communities have been well prepared and trained in infection control as part of our standard 

operating procedures since the start of the COVID-19 pandemic.   

Due to the significant increase in daily COVID-19 counts and in alignment with Mayor Kirk 

Caldwell’s latest Emergency Order 2020-25 (Stay at Home, Work from Home), we will be 

extending the stop of non-essential visits (including family, friends, tours) to all six of our 

communities until further notice.  This restriction does not include those visiting for an end of 

life circumstance. 

At The Plaza, our residents, team members, families and vendor partners’ safety is our top 

priority.  As the State works toward navigating the COVID-19 pandemic, The Plaza will continue 

to follow the guidance of the Hawaii State Department of Health and other government and 

healthcare experts.  Please know that information and recommendations are changing regularly 

and updates may be made without advanced notice. 

 

Please contact your Administrator with any questions or concerns.   


